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Mass 
 

Every Wednesday 
10:30am 

 
St Marks Up 

May She Rest in Peace 

Sympathy  
 

           
    We offer our deepest  

                    condolences to the family 
                                   and friends of the late: 

 

       Joyce Twining 
    

Resident  
Liaison  
Officer 

 
Marra Pearn 

 
86321450  

0400095339 

Hello to all 
 

Care Recipients, Families & 
Friends of St Josephõs House 

Mobile  

Library 
 

Wednesday  
Fortnightly 

 
Please see lifestyle 
if you wish to join. 

25th 
Gloria 
Foster 

5th 
Bob 

Laube 

Resident &  Family Meeting  

20th October 
 10:30am St Clare Upstairs 
1:00pm St Marks Upstairs  

We are pleased to announce that we have achieved three years accreditation. 
¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ŦƻǊ {ǘ /ƭŀƛǊŜΩǎ  wing , that was the focus of the accreditation process. 

This is all thanks to the efforts of the whole team. 
We thank our staff, families and residents. 

 
{ǘ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƭƻƻƪǎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ wŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ 

To achieve good quality care through the Continuous Improvement framework, 
We can always improve .....and with this in mind we look forward to 

your  suggestions. 
 

We have already strengthened our complaints processes , including a regular 
consumer experience interview for our care recipients. 

We welcome written and verbal complaints.... 
 

Our Human Resource Management has been a focus to ensure our workforce 
model is appropriate including regular roster reviews and recruitment drives, to 

make sure that staff are available at times of high shift vacancies. 
We are pleased to report that this program is going well... 

 
Please feel free to make an appointment to discuss any thing that may be on 

your mind. 
 

Warm regards 
 

Darylin Cowling 
 

Area General Manager 

2nd 
Pauline 

Lockwood 

6th 
Margaret 

Nayda 



 P

Knitting  

Santa Craft 



 

Advance Care Directives 
 

Advanced Care Directives for all Care 
Recipients are still continuing. 

Aged Care 
Complaints  

Commissioner 

 

Aged Rights  
Advocacy  
Service 

 
1800 500 853 

Compliments and Complaints Process 
 

{ǘ WƻǎŜǇƘΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘǎ ǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘǎ ƻŦ /ŀǊŜ wŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ !ŘǾƻŎŀǘŜǎ 
to share  compliments, feedback, concerns or to make a complaint. 

  
If you wish to make a comment or complaint please feel free to  approach 

any  senior staff member or contact;  
Darylin Cowling (AGM) or  

Marra Pearn (Resident Liaison Officer) 
  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǎƘ ǘƻ ƭƻŘƎŜ ŀ ŦƻǊƳŀƭ ŎƻƳǇƭŀƛƴǘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ŀ ά/ƻƳƳŜƴǘǎ ϧ  
/ƻƳǇƭŀƛƴǘǎέ ŦƻǊƳ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǊŜŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ ŦƻȅŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛǘ  

in an envelope for delivery to administration. 
  

Once the form is completed the CQI Co-ordinator will make a 
 record of  lodgement and the suggestion or concern is then  

Carol will be back in next  
months newsletter for CQI message  

   Welcome         Farewell 
  

Vicki Nankervis         Jennifer Appleton 

Pampurr 



 

Lifestyle  
 

What a busy September we had, we started off the month with a  
CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴ ǘŜŀΣ ǿƘŀǘ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ Ǝƻǘ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ 

residents. 
 

AFL Grand final at the end of October! Disappointing loss to Crows but 
a congratulations to Tigers! 
Which team did you go for?  

 
Cafe Visits, cooking with Rose, morning walks to the park all went off 

ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƘƛǘΗ LΩƳ ƎƭŀŘ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƛǘ ŀƭƭΦ 
 

One of residents Ruth demonstrated some Christmas Craft which you 
will see in the newsletter, jolly Santa Claus. 

 
For October we will be having more 1:1 visits, please start to think of 

what you would like to do, whether it be craft, colouring, a walk 
around the street, even bird watching! etc. 

 
 Fingers cross we have some lovely weather during October, that way 

we can have some games afternoon outside and sunshine morning 
tea and news catch up will be enjoyed! 

 
We look forward to having the Pampurr room which will be later on 

during the month, Cooking with Rose and a cafe visit at the end of the 
month!  

 
If you have any activity suggestions or individual needs as this is your 

calendar, please come past and see Marra in her office just near  
reception.  

 
¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ƴƻǿ ǘŀƪŜ ŎŀǊŜ  
and see you all at activities. 

Lifestyle and Volunteers. 

xxxx 

Ingredients 

2 cups of Strawberries 
1 1/2 cups White Chocolate, melted 
1tsp Coconut Oil 
1/4 cup Mini Choc Chips 
1 cup chocolate chips, melted 

Method 

Step 1 
Line a small baking sheet with parchment paper. 

Step 2 
In a large bowl, combine melted white chocolate and coconut oil and stir until 

combined.  
Dip strawberries into white chocolate and place two mini chocolate chips on the 

top half of the strawberries for eyes. 
 Place strawberries on prepared baking sheet and place in the refrigerator to 

harden, about 10 minutes. 

Step 3 
Place melted chocolate chips in a ziploc bag and pipe mouths on the  

strawberries. 

 
Step 4 

Let cool again in the refrigerator, 5 minutes. Serve 



 

Balloon Tennis 

1900: Lead wheel workers pictured at 
the smelters around the time  

The Recorder was first published.  

1920: Ellen Street in the early 20th century was dominated by the old  
Town Hall and Barrier Hotel, both buildings which have since been 

torn down.  

1934: Locals line up along the banks of The Terrace, at the 
ŎƻǊƴŜǊ ƻŦ ¸ƻǊƪ wƻŀŘΣ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊǎǘ ŦƭƻƻŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƛǘȅΩǎ  

history.  

Port 

Pirie  


